Car crashes into Aztec Family Clinic
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Gallup Police Department officers were dispatched to Aztec Family Clinic at 2022 E. Aztec Ave.
Nov. 13 in reference to a vehicle that hit the building. GPD Officer Richard Rangel checked on
the elderly female driver who was shaken up but had no apparent injuries. The driver reported
she was trying to park in the handicap spot and thought she pressed the brake, but collided with
the front of the building instead. Photo Credit: Courtesy




